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Excellence in Education

Date: June 23, 2021
To: Parents
Subject: Accessing STAAR Results

We were under the impression that all STAAR results were available to parents following
the steps below. However, at this time only the 5th, 8th, and EOC reports are available.
Hopefully, the other grade levels will be accessible next week. Sorry for the
inconvenience.

1) Visit TexasAssessment.Gov. (You may type the address in your
browser or you can copy and paste it.)

2) Click “Find My Access Code” & log in.

3) Review your child’s STAAR resulits and the personalized resources to
support learning at home.

4) At the beginning of the school year, discuss the results with your child’s
teacher and work together to support your child's learning.

If you have any questions, you may contact the school.

Thanks,
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